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It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the installation of playground equipment at Sam Rayburn 
Elementary STEAM Academy with Child’s Play, Inc. in the amount of $177,893.00. 

Currently, Rayburn does not have a playground at the campus; therefore, students use the city playground at 
Sycamore Park.  Because of rising safety concerns, the City of Grand Prairie graciously agreed to lease a portion of the 
land for a playground to be installed.  This playground will be located on the east side of the campus, which is close 
to where portable buildings used to be, on land that was leased to the District by the City.   

The new playground will be secured with a six-foot fence and gate.   
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